

JSC AMIRA
P.O. Box 5
190020 St-Petersburg
Russian Federation

Lyon, September 2021

Subject: Congratulations to Amira for 30 years in the lighting industry!

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

The LUCI Network congratulates Amira for 30 years of success and advancements in the lighting industry. We appreciate Amira's strong involvement in the LUCI Network since 2017, contributing to the goal of improving quality of life through light.

We look forward to many further exchanges and collaborations in the future together as part of the wider urban lighting ecosystem.

Once again, congratulations on celebrating 30 years!

Yours faithfully,

13/ fue du Griffon - 69001 LYON-FRANCI 161 00 33 4 27 11 85 37 - Fax 69 33 4 27 11 85 30 Mark Burton-Paggci@luciassociation.org

General Director, LUCI Association.org